
THE BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION WILL BE CERTIFYING THE PRESIDENTIAL 
PREFERENCE PRIMARY ELECTION AT THE BOER OFFICE ON FRIDAY, MARCH 15, 2024, AT 5:00PM. 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND. 

 

THANK YOU 

BARBARA USENBOR, ELECTION SUPERVISOR 

HANCOCK COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS AND REGISTRATION 


